
Tiger Tamers:
A Collection of Photos 

Submitted as Part of the 
Return of the Tiger Trout



To Celebrate the return of the Tiger 
Trout, the Fisheries Division will give 
out a FREE “Tiger Tamer” t-shirt to 
the first 500 people who submit 
their catch via our google entry form 
at:  https://bit.ly/2Dm2IgY

https://bit.ly/2Dm2IgY











































































































































